Dedications .

The Bullpup Annual Staff of Colleton Middle School is indeed
honored to dedicate the 1985-86 publication to two gentlemen
who have had the opportunity to embrace the school’s environ-
ment, with their friendliness, smiles, courtesies, inspiration,
knowledge, firmness and guidance. If it were not for such won-
derful instructors and administrators as these, we could not have
had the many happy memories in our school life recollection.
They helped to instill high ideals within the minds of our stu-
dents and encouraged them to try to excel to their utmost abilities.

It has been said that, “The greatest thing in this world is not so
much where we are going, but in what direction we are moving.”
Your generosity of means, time, and effort has been inspiring,
and in many cases, sacrificial.

Your willingness and vision in planning, unity of purpose, coop-
erative endeavor, and the sustained drive to completion, have
been thrilling to witness.

The memory of the two of you is like a legend; long remembered.

Earl Applebee & Arthur Gilliard
Administrator Instructor

Arthur Gilliard
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Earl Applebee




